
From:   Josh Snook   

To:   Behnam Ghaffari   
Date:   June 01, 2017

Subject:   FCC File No. 0702-EX-ST-2017
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

I'm already in contact with the FAA, curious why no pre-coordination is required?

Currently in contact with the Utah FAA FMO Robert Hill (Robert.A.Hill@faa.gov) and the process of
getting approval is being actively discussed.   

v/r,   

Josh Snook


